
Sayyid Al-Hakeem stresses Al-Hikma’s National Project’s adherence, introduce
it to people

In his meeting with the leaders of the Youth Office of Al-Hikma National Movement, Sayyid Ammar

Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, stressed the importance of adhering to the

national project and familiarizing the public with it on 31/12/2022, His Eminence emphasized

preparing the ground for the emergence of The Hidden Imam Al-Mahdi “May Allah hasten his

appearance”. H.E. reiterates condolences on the memory of the martyrdom of Al-Zahra’ “PBUH” and

stressed the need to meet the challenges, turn them into significant opportunities and take

them to new horizons, and the importance of introducing the people to the project of Al-Hikma

as an inclusive and empowering movement for young people.

During his speech, H.E. stressed the need for Al-Hikma organizations to attend and support the

success of the 25th Arabian Gulf Cup hosted by Iraq in Basrah Al-Fayha, as well as contributing

to their promotion with the need to leave the language of negativity and frustration, and to be

proud of the achievements of Iraq.


